
For Immediate Release 
 

Town of Halfmoon 
Adds Toddler Playground and Exercise Equipment 

to Halfmoon Town Park 
 

Halfmoon Town Supervisor, Kevin Tollisen, announced today that the Town of Halfmoon 
Parks and Recreation Departments opened a new toddler playground at the Halfmoon Town 
Park.  A ribbon cutting was held at the Halfmoon Town Park on Friday, August 22, 2014, 
where it was unveiled and opened to the Public for use. This most recent addition to the 
Town Park is intended to appeal to the youngest of our Town population and is the first 
piece of playground equipment to be added to the Town Park since its completion.   
 
Supervisor Tollisen also stated that this is the first of a series of additions that Halfmoon 
Town residents can expect at the Town Park over the next few months.  The Town has also 
purchased exercise equipment to be added to various parts of the Trail so residents can take 
advantage of different exercises during their walks and activities at the Town Park.   
 
Deputy Supervisor and Town Board Member Paul Hotaling also stated the Town is working 
on some additional signage to highlight some of the key historical and memorial aspects of 
the Town Park.  The signs have been ordered and can be expected to be unveiled at the 
Town of Halfmoon’s Fall Festival held at the Town Park on September 20th, 2014 from 1to 
5pm.  All of the additions to the Town Park are being paid for out of the Town’s 
 Recreation Funds which are special fees set aside by the Town Board.  
 
For additional information, please contact the Town Supervisor, Kevin J. Tollisen. 
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